
Calvary greetings to you in the loving name of our Lord Jesus Christ and Redeemer: 

I am very happy to send this newsletter to you, and thank you for your support with 

prayers and finance. 

Prayers request: 

Pray for the donors who committed to give monthly support to our family. 

Pray for Pastor Charles Webb and his wife travelling to Malawi with me. 

Pray for the meetings planned in Malawi. 

Pray for village outreaches. 

Pray for the souls to be saved. 

Pray to God to open doors for preaching the gospel. 

We praise and thank God for all His blessings. We thank God for open Malawi door to 

preach the gospel.  “I will always sing of my Redeemer and His wondrous love to me; 

on the cruel cross He suffered, from the curse to set me free. I will tell the wondrous 

story, how my lost estate to save.  In His boundless love and mercy, He the ransom 

freely gave.” 

We thank you for all you have done for our ministries. 

All For His Glory. 

Breze Serugamba 

 


